
Community Walk  

 
at  

Gurrane National School 

on 

Sunday, 8
th

 April at 2pm SHARP 

            

Gurrane National School will hold its annual community walk on 

Sunday 8th April at 2pm. As the school is very much part of the local 

community we would like to invite all our neighbours, past pupils, 

past parents & especially new people & new families to join us for 

an enjoyable community gathering. It is a 5 km walk but even if you 

can’t make the walk do join us for a cupán tae afterwards in the 

school. There will be a warm Céad Míle Fáilte for everyone.   

 Check us out on Facebook www.facebook.com/gurranens  

"Est 1884 – Serving the Local Community for 134 Years" 


